Lincoln Hills Sports Car Group Minutes

Orchard Creek Lodge, Fine Arts Room

October 2, 2006 7:00 P.M.

Board Members


President, Ernie Drake


Membership Chair, Gen Tewart


Secretary, Steve Garavito

Event Coordinator, Steve Postle


Treasurer, Dick Brewster

Social Chair, Candi Garavito


Historian & Liaison to Community Association, Don Belval

Introductions

· Ernie welcomed members and guests.

Reports

· Steve G. read the minutes of the 9/11/06 meeting.  The minutes were approved.

· Gen reported that we had two new members, and asked for people to sign the Release.

· Dick reported that the ending balance in the group’s checking account on 9/30/06 was $746.30, as a result of leftover income from the Lake Almanor trip.  

· Ernie stated that the Association had asked for an amended financial statement, which will be filed.

· The Zehnders and Schmidts reported that approximately 40 people had signed up for the Oktoberfest party scheduled for 10/7/06.  Candi said that the holiday party will be held at the Victorian in Roseville on 12/5/06.

· Dick reported that the Solvang/Hearst Castle pictures were on the website.

Old Business
· Ernie congratulated the Webbs and Berrys for the successfully Solvang/Hearst Castle trip.  Ernie and Chere Dake will be the backups for the Mendocino trip, and Dick and Mary Ann Brewster will be the backups for the Death Valley trip.  Dick gave a description of the planned route for the Death Valley trip, and reported that 6 or 7 cars had signed up. The remaining trips are:

Date

Destination


Trip Leaders/Backup
Oct. 17-19

Mendocino


Postle/Drake

Nov. 6-9

Death Valley


Postle/Brewster

· Ernie gave an overview of the trip planning process headed by Steve Postle.

· Ernie encouraged everyone to attend the November meeting or submit an absentee ballot so that we could elect new officers for 2007. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

LHSCG Secretary, Steve Garavito
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